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Andrea Gyger

From: Kelly Long 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 9:58 AM
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Comments - working draft Election rules

The email does not clarify what changes are. The below is the subject not the intended action.   

  Ensure proper administration of legislation recently passed by the Colorado General Assembly, including:
o  HB19-1266: Concerning the voting rights of persons serving a sentence of parole, and in

connection therewith, making an appropriation 
o  HB19-1278: Concerning modifications to miscellaneous provisions of the "Uniform Election

Code of 1992", and, in connection therewith, making an appropriation 
o  SB19-202: Concerning ballot access for voters with disabilities, and, in connection therewith,

making an appropriation 
  Eliminate obsolete provisions; and 
  Simplify the language of existing rules. 

The link promote transparency is not active. Would it not be valuable to provide a brief explanation of the intent 
of the changes.   
I am for giving voting rights and access to the people. Especially since our judicial branch and law enforcement 
have racial bias and are skewed for the purpose of generating revenue.   
 
Kelly Long 
 
 




